
Income management is a destructive, racist policy currently being forced on 
struggling people in Bankstown and other “trial sites” across Australia.

The system quarantines 50 per cent of the Centrelink payments of certain groups. 
These funds can not be accessed as cash and can only be spent on certain items at 
government approved stores.

Income management was first forced on Aboriginal communities in the Northern 
Territory as part of the NT Intervention. This required the suspension of the Racial 
Discrimination Act. Now Bankstown is also being targeted as the only “trial site” in 
NSW.

In Bankstown, the scheme is being rolled out to young people going through hard 
times. Youth who are “unable to live at home” because of abuse and young people 
exiting prison are being forced onto income management. Centrelink social workers 
also have the power to put anyone on income management who they deem to be 
“vulnerable to financial crisis”.

Income management is very expensive, costing between $5-8000 per person per 
year in administrative costs. This money should be going to more support services 
and job opportunities.

Barbara Shaw, an Aboriginal leader from Alice Springs, is traveling to Bankstown 
to speak out against income management at the protest on August 23. Barbara 
believes all targeted communities across Australia need to unite to get rid of income 
management:

“Income management has made it much harder to look after my family and has 
made our social problems and the racism we face much worse. More than $500 
million has been spent on income management in the NT - a disgusting waste of 
funds when my people are in such desperate need”.

The campaign in Bankstown is making a real difference. The government wanted 
1000 people on the system in Bankstown every year, but after more than 12 months 
there were only a handful on compulsory income management.The Public Service 
Association (PSA), who represent Child Protection workers in Bankstown, have 
voted to ban income management and have made no referrals. 

Join the protest on Friday August 23 to hear first hand about the impact of income 
management in the NT and say NO to income management - not in Bankstown, not 
Anywhere!

For more info or if you need help with income management
contact Paddy Gibson 0415 800 586 www.stoptheintervention.org
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